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John Dahlgren, Superintendent August 18, 1997 
 

NEWS IN BRIEF 
 

The August 18, 1997 school board meeting was held at the Homer High School Auditorium, Homer, Alaska. 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT - Mr. Hickey presented the financial report of the District for the period ended July 31, 
1997. 
 
SUBSTITUTE AND TEMPORARY PAY SCHEDULE - The Board unanimously approved the pay schedule for 
substitutes and temporary employees for the 1997-98 school year.  The salaries for substitutes remain the same as 
for the 1996-97 school year. 
 
FURNITURE AND EQUIPMENT LIST - The Board unanimously approved the purchase of furniture and 
equipment for West Homer Elementary School in the amount of $9,455.64. 
 
NON-TENURE TEACHER FOR TENURE - The Board unanimously approved one non-tenure teacher for tenure 
for the 1997-98 school year. 
 
1997-98 TEACHER APPOINTMENTS - The Board unanimously approved 1997-98 teacher assignments for 
Krista Larson, Grade 7, Science/Health, Soldotna Middle School; Dotti Harness, Math (half-time), Homer High; 
Suzanne Stansberry, Grades K-2, Bartlett School; Elizabeth Kobylarz, Special Ed/Resource, Nikiski Elem; Alice 
Tucker, Language Arts, Ninilchik School; and Tari Hoeft, Physical Education, Homer High. 
 
ADMINISTRATOR EVALUATION HANDBOOK - The Board unanimously approved the 1997-98 
Administrator Evaluation Handbook with the addition of a community survey page.  The Board had reviewed the 
handbook in two prior worksessions. 
 
SIX-YEAR PLAN/ENROLLMENT PROJECTIONS AND SCHOOL CONSTRUCTION NEEDS - The Board 
approved the Six-Year Enrollment Projections and Plan.  The plan includes enrollment projections and school 
construction needs for the 1997-98 through 2002-2003 school years. 
 
NEXT REGULAR MEETING - The next regularly scheduled School Board Meeting is Monday, September 15, 
1997, 7:30 p.m., Borough Assembly Room, Soldotna, Alaska. 
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